
  

 
Year One, Class 4 

Autumn 1 Newsletter 

A note from Mrs. Welsh,  
 
Welcome back to school, I hope you 
have enjoyed your summer break. We 
have lots of exciting things planned for 
this year. I am looking forward to 
sharing them with your children. 

Important Reminders: 
 

Please remember that we are trying to 
promote independence in year 1. Allow 
your children to say bye on the yard and 
come into school on their own.  

This term in class we are learning about... 
 

This term our topic is called ‘Memory Box’. Through this 
topic we will be learning about life in the past. In History 
we will be learning about toys from the past and creating 
our own timeline. In geography we will look at what the 
local area of our school looks like now compared to in the 
past. We will also be learning to follow instructions to 
make our own sandwiches.  

  
  
 
 

Homework: 

Homework will be given every Monday and 
should be completed by the following Friday. 
This involves two sheets and two sets of online 
homework. Reading books should also be 
returned to school daily.  

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term: 

This half term we have the following events and activities: 
 

- We will be hosting our own afternoon tea where we will invite parents and grandparents to 
come and enjoy the things we have made. A ParentMail will follow with dates for this event.  

  

 

 

 

Weekly reminders: 

50p snack day every Tuesday and Thursday. 

 


